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December 18, 2009

To:  Minister James M. Flaherty & Minister Dwight Duncan,

The Hamilton Chamber Of Commerce supports the Ontario Chamber of Commerce’s policy brief entitled, Retirement Savings Alternatives for Canadians and their Employers.

The brief outlines key considerations along with several proposed public and private sector solutions.

We encourage you to consider the recommendations outlined in the brief. (Please see attached.)

We have also included our own policy entitled, Legacy Costs. (Please see attached.)

Sincerely, 

Ruth Liebersbach, President, Hamilton Chamber of Commerce

CC: 

Chris Charlton - Charlton.C@parl.gc.ca

David Christopherson - Christopherson.D@parl.gc.ca

Wayne Marston - Marston.W@parl.gc.ca

David Sweet - Sweet.D@parl.gc.ca

Dean Allison - Allison.D@parl.gc.caSophia Aggelonitis - saggelonitis@cogeco.ca

Andrea Horwath - ahorwath-co@ndp.on.ca

Ted McMeekin - tmcmeekin.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org

Paul Miller - paulmiller@ontariondp.com

Tim Hudak - tim@timhudak.ca
